
 

 

 

September 2016 

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 2, 2016 COLLEGE COLORS DAY 

Students may wear their uniform shorts/pants with a college or university t-shirt of their choice.  

 

PICK-UP PROCEDURES   

All Parents must pick their child up from the car pick-up line or the front entry of the school building only. No child will be 

released to parents near the buses. Please keep our students safe and follow these procedures. 

 

PARENT-TEACHER ORGANIZATION MEETING 

Our 1
st

 meeting of the year will be held this Tuesday, September 6 at 6:00 pm. We would love to see all of you there to help 

our school raise money for our students! Please come join the fun. The meeting will be held in the library. 

 

ATTTENDANCE   “Every Student, Every Class, EVERYDAY!” 

Please help your child to get to school on-time. Doors open at 8:15 am and breakfast is served daily. Help us reach our goal 

of 95%!!! All absences must be called into the office by 9:00 am. A sent note or call must be made to the school in order for 

their absence to be excused within 48 hours. 

 

UNIFORMS 

As temperatures begin to get cooler, hooded sweatshirts and jackets are not allowed in class. Please remind your child to 

keep it in their book bags if they wear one to school. School colors are navy, light blue, white and red. Students may wear 

navy, khaki or black pants.  

 

Come to the Club…the Classroom Club  

Tuesday, September 13, 2016 at 5:00 pm. Flyers went home on Tuesday. Come hear about all of the great things your child 

is learning in their classroom this year. Childcare will be provided this evening so parents can learn about their students 

curriculum. *RSVPS due to the office by September 7, 2016.  Dinner will be provided. 

 

BOX TOPS for EDUCATION 

We are accepting all BOX TOPS!!! Please spread the word to your family and co-workers. Box Top earnings allow us to 

purchase items for our school. You may turn them into the front office or your child’s teacher.  

 

DO NOT STOP on FORREST HILL  

Cars have been parking on Forrest Hill in the morning to let students out. This is extremely dangerous and police have been 

notified to monitor the traffic in the morning and afternoon. We do not want the safety of any of our children at risk. We 

understand mornings can be hectic. Please provide ample time to get your children up and to school in a safe manner.  

 

SKYWARD FAMILY ACCESS & PEORIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS APP 

All grades, attendance and daily events may be found on Family Access. Please call the school for your username and 

password to get set up today! Do you receive weekly calls from Mrs.Schuler? Sign-up today for text messages, calls and e-

mails from the school and district by downloading our free Peoria Public Schools app.  

 

 Are you on-line? Join our Woodrow Wilson PTO Facebook Page Today!!! 



Upcoming Events 

 

SEPTEMBER 

 

 

 

 

 

9.2.16 College Colors Day 

9.5.16 No School-Labor Day 

9.6.16  Parent-Teacher Organization Meeting 

6:00-7:00 pm @ Woodrow Wilson 

9.13.16 
  

Come to the Club… 

             The Classroom Club Night-5:00 pm *Dinner Served 

9.15.16   Parent University  5:30-8:00 pm  
@  Glen Oak Zoo and Children’s PlayHouse 

  
  
 9.16.16  Grading Period 1 Ends-Progress Reports sent home 

 9.19-9.23  International Peace Week   

 9.28.16  School Improvement Day- 
11:30 am Early Dismissal 

For more information, please check out our Woodrow Wilson Website at 
www.peoriapublicschools.org/woodrowwilson 

*All printing is funded through Title I 


